
 

ROBOTICS CLUB ! 

 
 

St. Rose High School has invited our seventh and eighth 
grade to participate in their Robotics Club on Thursdays 

after school until 3:30 PM.  Parents will pick up at the high 
school. 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for those who have a 

special interest in taking part of our partnership with the 
high school and their science/engineering program. 

Thursday, December 5, 2019 
Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
Thursday, December 19, 2019 
Thursday, January 2, 2020 
Thursday, January 9, 2020 
Thursday, January 16, 2020 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
My child ________________________ would like to participate in the St. Rose High 
School Robotics Club with the dates listed above.  I will make arrangements for pick up 
at the high school at 3:30 PM.  Please use the following contact phone numbers: 
 
Phone # 1 ________________________ 
Phone # 2 ________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ___________________________________________ 


